Zachary T Sipe
2455 Side Lane
Conover NC 28613

March 30, 2017

Dear Descendants of Andreas Killian, Association Board:

It is with gratitude that | thank you for the AKDHA scholarship | received September 2016 from
your Andreas Killian Reunion association. With your assistance | am able to go to college in a
field I truly enjoy and help out with my expenses.

| would like to give you an update to what | have been doing, since | started CVCC in the fall of
2016. | am currently working on my two year degree in Liberal Arts at CVCC, with a transfer to
a higher college for Accounting. | am able to take a full load of classes each semester (16 CEU'’s
the first semester and 20 CEU’s this spring semester). | am getting ready to finish my first full
year at CVCC. | have had really good grades both semesters. | am learning a lot in the field of
accounting and business law. My goal is to finish out this coming year at CVCC, then either
transfer to Appalachian State or Western Carolina to attain my Accounting Degree with then
hoping to become a CPA.

My coursework has included Principals of Financial Accounting, Intro. to Business, Business Law
I/1l, Writing & Research in the Disciplines, Micro/Macro Economics, along with History and
English.

I am also still working part time at the Catawba Springs Golf Course. | am saving my money to
help out with my college expenses when | transfer to a higher college. In my spare time 1 golf,
fish, and play paint ball with my friends. But most of the time | am doing lots of homework.

Thank you to the Descendants of Andreas Killian Association, please keep up the great work in
offering scholarships to students planning to further their education.

Thank you.

Zachary T. Sipe
Son of Kimberly H. Sipe

Grandson of Mary Killian Leatherman
Great -Grandson of Arville Leonard Killian



